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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE .......................................10:00 A.M. 
 

 
OCTOBER IS PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH.  
We will recognize Pastor Dan & Juleen and Pastor 
Miles & Alli in the morning worship service today.  

For those wanting to show their appreciation with a card or gift, 
boxes have been placed in the foyer through next Sunday, 
October 18th.  Most importantly, let them know you’re praying for 
them. 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, October 14th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 833 6502 
2083 on Zoom or go to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83365022083.  
You may dial in by calling (312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 833 
6502 2083. 

FALL MISSIONS BANQUET monies will be collected throughout 
the month of October for a special offering to be used as a 
Christmas gift to our missionaries who come from Napier.  Please 
write your check to WMF and mark your envelope WMF, and then 
place in the offering.  Virgil & Lois Reeves, missionaries with 
CrossWorld, will speak for the morning service on October 25th.  
Contact Martha Proctor with any questions.  Thank you so much 
for your support and help to our missionaries. 

A VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD on Tuesday, 
October 13th, at 7 p.m. via Zoom.  Board members, check your 
e-mail for specific details. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE IS OPEN WEEKDAYS BY 
APPOINTMENT.  Contact the office to make an appointment.  Our 
staff regularly monitors voicemail and e-mail.  Be sure to leave a 
voicemail when calling. 

 
FALL FAMILY FUN FAIR will not be held this year.  
Anyone interested in serving at a possible neighborhood 
Trunk-or-Treat event on Saturday, October 31st, from 6 

to 7:30 p.m. in the Napier parking lot should contact Juleen 
Golladay directly. 

OUR LOVE AND SYMPATHY to the family of Helen Vernon, Pastor 
Norman Vernon’s wife, in her home-going on Monday, October 5th.  
A private graveside gathering will take place.  Anyone wishing to 
send a memorial gift should do so through Samaritan’s Purse.  The 
family would take comfort in special memories of Pastor & Helen 
via cards.  Cards can be sent to their daughter, Kathy. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT of Napier 
Church through your offering and gifts.  A secure collection box is 
located in the foyer near the auditorium doors.  To give online, visit 
napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts to NPBC, Attn: 
Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 49022. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83365022083

